
King Wharf Road - Support for Homeless 

Mrs PENTLAND to PREMIER 

I would like to raise concern about the homeless individuals, including young families 
with young children, living along the Tamar River foreshore at King Wharf Road. The lack 
of amenities and poor living conditions pose significant health risks to these vulnerable 
individuals. What steps is the government taking to address this situation to ensure that 
these families have access to safe and suitable living conditions? 


